
Meeting	Notes	for	January	9,	2017	St.	Christopher	PTO 
	 
In	Attendance: 
Jen	Sowers,	Kira	Bradley,	Colleen	Kandell,	Mary	Kincaid,	Stephanie	Cooper,	Lara	Moeller,	Amanda	Palmer,	
Beth	Davisson,	Sherri	Watson,	DeRae	Watson,	Julie	Clauss-Wheeler,	Jodi	Magato-Rice 
	 
Opening	Prayer:	Jen	Sowers 
	 
Welcome:	Jen	Sowers 
	 
Minutes:	Kira	Bradley 
Reviewed	and	approved	minutes	from	October	meeting	since	Nov.	and	Dec.	meetings	were	cancelled 
	 
Treasure	Report:	Amanda	Palmer 
$1600	from	Magazine	sales	was	deposited 
A	check	will	be	going	out	to	pay	for	new	laminator. 
	 
Old	Business:	November	and	December	meetings	were	cancelled 
	 
New	Business: 
*New	laminator	was	delivered	and	installed 
*Father	Daughter	theme	announced.	Colleen	will	need	help	with	set	up/clean	up	and	volunteers	needed	
during. 
*Pastries	with	parents	coming	up	on	March	24th-will	need	help	preparing	and	buying	for	that 
*Discussed	giving	the	teachers	the	option	of	buying	$25	worth	of	supplies	for	their	classrooms	and	PTO	will	
reimburse	with	receipt	as	part	of	their	Christmas.	Discussed	opening	that	up	to	them	now	rather	than	waiting	
until	Christmas	time.	 
*Fundraiser	for	next	year-Read-A-Thon	a	good	option	to	look	into 
*Bloomz	for	PTO	has	been	set	up 
	 
Principals	Report:	Mary	Kincaid 
*Open	House	on	January	29th	10am-1pm 
*Catholic	Schools	week	1/29-2/4	Activities	planned	for	the	whole	week.	Service	outside	and	inside. 
*8	new	students	started	at	our	school	this	month 
*Calendar	for	next	year	will	be	approved	in	March 
*Robotics	team	going	to	State	Feb	4th	and	5th.	Good	Luck	to	them!! 
*Conferences	this	week.	Option	C	to	sign	up	with	teacher 
*School	is	running	really	well	and	was	accredited	thru	the	State 
*Staff	is	thankful	for	new	laminator 
	


